Steamer "ELLENGA".

Capt. Lyddle of the Eritlish Indla
Steam Navigatlon Co. confirms that his company
desire to sell this ship for breaking up, and
that negotliations are in hand to this emd.

Up to the present, however, Ministry
sanction for the sale of the ship has not come

- through, and the British Indla Steanm Navigation

Co. would therefore be glad If the posting of

a notatlon"to be broken up", be deferred for a

Lo

3rd July 1947,

short time.
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